Clergy Moves
 
In September 2020, Fr Michael will be moving from the Parishes of Our Lady and All saints and St Richards, to be Parish Priest on the Isle of Man.

From September also, Fr Leo Daly will take over at Our Lady and All Saints, in addition to his current parish, St John the Evangelist, Burscough.

Fr Daly will have the title of ‘Parochial Administrator’ at OLAS because at the moment we are in a separate Pastoral Area (Deanery) to St John’s. However, he will undertake exactly the same role as the Parish Priest. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Eventually, the number of Pastoral areas will be reduced by half, and OLAS will be in the same Pastoral Area as St John’s, whichever that may be.

